
From The Editor
Welcome to the 2nd issue of EURAS Journal of Health (EJOH)!

As we all know about the current crisis all over the world due to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic, we included 

in this issue a splendid review on COVID-19, in addition to valuable research articles in pharmacology, oncology, 

dentistry, nutrition and gynecology. Thanks to all our authors, reviewers and editors.

We continue to invite and welcome works from our international colleagues and look forward to the future 

submissions.

Thanks for joining us.

With best regards,

Prof. Zeynep Çiğdem KAYACAN, M.D.




